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The project would increase greenhouse gas emissions within Washington state by almost one
million metric tons of carbon dioxide equivalent a year.l. This is unacceptable for our beautiful
Northwest, our nation, and our world. We definitely need to make our environment safer and not
detrimental to our children's future. Please don't allow this project to proceed.


